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Koon, Nancy

From: Barry Haas <bhaas@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 5:23 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Mr. Faizan Khan 
Permits Branch, Office of Water Quality Division of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317  

RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010 
Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility on Roland Cutoff Road, Roland, AR  

 

Dear Mr. Khan,  

I urge the ADEQ Water Quality Division to deny the above referenced sewage treatment facility.  

This is a wholly unsuitable location for a project of this type.  Approval of this permit will negatively impact 
adjacent and nearby landowners’ properties.  The hydrology in this area is unsuitable for treated sewage 
discharges of the volume proposed, and especially during seasonal flooding events. This sewage treatment plant 
and associated development will make the existing flooding problems even worse. 

The current Waterview Estates sewage treatment facility has had consistent code violations.  The same 
developer is proposing this plant.  Why encourage past violators to add to the damage they are already doing by 
giving them a permit for yet another sewage treatment plant? 

This is a public health issue for nearby landowners who have a right to enjoy their property.  Their private 
property rights are just as important as those of this developer.  

Again, I request that you deny this permit as being inappropriate and wholly unsuitable for this area, especially 
given the problematic history of the developer’s other sewage treatment plant. 

 
Respectfully yours, 

Barry H. Haas 

804 Konrad Court 

Little Rock, AR 72223 

E-mail: bhaas@sbcglobal.net 

Home phone: 501-821-4097 (10:00 a.m. until 10:00 p.m. preferred) 

  


